
From: Hsueh, Kevin 
Sent: Thursday, February 19, 2015 2:31 PM 
To: Herbert, Tiana 
Cc: Bassett, Craig 
Subject: RE: Letter 
 
 

From: Hsueh, Kevin  
Sent: Friday, January 30, 2015 1:38 PM 
To: Cameron Goodwin 
Cc: Bassett, Craig; Schuster, William; Reed, Elizabeth 
Subject: RE: Letter 
 
Dr. Goodwin, 
 
Thank you for bringing this to our attention.  We’ve considered your request and the deadline of 
your response has been extended to within 30 days starting from today (January 30, 2015). 
 
Kevin Hsueh, Chief 
Research and Test Reactors Oversight Branch 
NRC/NRR/DPR 
301-415-7256 
 
From: Cameron Goodwin [mailto:cgoodwin@rinsc.ri.gov]  
Sent: Friday, January 30, 2015 12:58 PM 
To: Hsueh, Kevin; Bassett, Craig; Schuster, William; Reed, Elizabeth 
Subject: Letter 
 
Good afternoon. 
 
I just received the letter from the NRC this afternoon (a few minutes ago).  i am assuming it was 
delayed due to the blizzard.  The letter states that we have 30 days from the dates of the letter to 
respond and I will do my best to meet that however since the letter took 8 days to arrive at our 
facility, I request that the 30 day deadline begin today.  Since it is safeguards information we 
have not been able to read the letter until this date, due to the fact that we cannot access it in 
ADAMS. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Cameron 
 
 
--  
Dr. Cameron Goodwin, Director 
Rhode Island Nuclear Science Center 
  
16 Reactor Rd 
Narragansett, RI 02882 



P - (401) 874-2600 (Main Number) 
     (401) 874-9437 (Personal Extension) 
F - (401) 874-9452 
cgoodwin@rinsc.ri.gov 
  
  


